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5th January 2023 

 

YEAR 10 PARENTS EVENING 

 

We have the pleasure of inviting you to Year 10 Parents Evening on Wednesday 11th 

January 2023 from 3:30 – 6:00 pm. The evening will be an excellent opportunity for you to 

meet your child’s teachers, discuss their current progress and how you can support your 

child to achieve the very best results. Year 10 have now started their GCSE courses, 

therefore any communication at this point with your child’s teachers will be beneficial. Mr 
Burns and Miss Fletcher will also be available for drop-in meetings throughout the evening 

should you wish to discuss additional pastoral issues concerning your child. 

 

All meetings will be located on the ground floor. Core subjects (Maths, English and Science) 

will be in the main dining hall and all option subjects will be in the small dining hall. These 

will be clearly labeled. Please sign in at the desk in Reception. 

 

Your child will be able to book appointments with their class teachers from today, these 

slots will be allocated on a first come first served basis. Your child can utilise page 24 of their 

planners to make appointments. Additional appointment sheets will be made available to 

your child if needed. We anticipate that this will be a highly subscribed event and therefore 

must limit all appointments to a maximum of five minutes. Students are not permitted to 

attend appointments by themselves and must be accompanied by a parent or carer. 

 

We look forward to meeting you at the Year 10 Parents Evening.    

 

Yours Faithfully 

 

 

Mr J. Burns        Miss M. Wardle 

Assistant Headteacher:       Assistant Headteacher 

Year 10 Progress        
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